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Sun Metro Modifying Operating 
Hours Starting February 12, 2025 
Temporary Schedule Change Necessary Due to 
Impact from Fire to the Transit Operations Center 
EL PASO, Texas—All Sun Metro Fixed and Brio routes will be operating on a 
Sunday/Holiday schedule starting Wednesday, February 12, 2025.  

The temporary change to the operating schedule will remain until Wednesday, 
February 19, and is necessary due to the impact of the fire at the Transit 
Operations Center, at 10151 Montana Avenue. 

“Our hearts and prayers are with the Sun Metro team members, who were 
injured in the incident at the Transit Operations Center. We are keeping them 
and their families in our thoughts,” said City Manager Dionne Mack. “As we work 
through this challenging situation, riders may experience service impacts, 
including delays on some routes. We appreciate our riders’ patience and 
understanding during this difficult period. We also are deeply grateful to our first 
responders for their swift action and support.”  

Riders are encouraged to visit SunMetro.net to plan their trips under the 
temporarily reduced service. 

For more information about Sun Metro services, visit SunMetro.net or call (915) 
212-3333. Like us on Facebook at Facebook.com/SunMetro or follow us on 
Twitter @SunMetro. 
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